
* March 19, 1936

Principal’s Memo:

Saw Mr. Kon. Informed him that I regretted the University was unable to 
undertake the function of providing moving picture shows for members of the staff.
I presumed that many members of the staff might like to see his picture and probably 
the best course for him to take would be to approach the Film Society which existed 
for the purpose of jaeecbag pictures which did not appear in the public picture theatres, 

/showing's.


